HDO: Official Dispatch in accordance with the requirements of Dispatch No.431/ SGDHN- QLNY
On 13 Apr 2017, Hung Dao Container Joint Stock Corporation announced the Official Dispatch in accordance with the requirements of Dispatch No.431/ SGDHN- QLNY as follows:

1.  Explanation for the delisting situation:

Auditors refused to give the qualified opinions because the auditors were not able to account money, inventory and other fixed assets as of 31 Dec 2016.
Regarding money: as of 31 Dec 2016, the branches stopped their operation, however, the retained money had been transferred to the managers of branches to pay for debts, salary’s debts and severance allowances of their branches.

Regarding inventory: because the Company was preparing for moving the warehouse to build the new ones, hence the container ground was not available, the Company had to allow some of their agency to hire them at the discounted prices.

Regarding confirming the customers’ debts:  because the branches had stopped the operation, and the employees had left the jobs, hence it was difficult to confirm the debts.
Regarding taxes: the Company was working with the Tax Department of Binh Thanh District, to request a tax exemption in accordance with the Decree regarding avoiding double taxation between the countries having signed this Decree with Vietnam. However, during QI/ 2017, the Company gradually paid off the tax debt and went into normal operation
2. Recovery plan:

The Company is trying to accelerate the debt recovery, and inventory liquidation to pay taxes and debts, in order to stabilize and develop the company.
